
LEGAL NOTICE 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 
PARCS Procurement Consultant Services 

Capital City Development Corporation (CCDC), the urban renewal agency for Boise City, Idaho, and 
the owner of several public parking structures in downtown Boise, Idaho invites parking and mobility 
related consultants to submit Statements of Qualifications to provide assistance with the procurement 
and installation of a new off-street Parking Access and Revenue Control System (PARCS). 

Interested parties are invited to obtain the RFQ and submission instructions from the CCDC web site: 
www.ccdcboise.com.  The submission deadline is 3:00 p.m., local time, September 21, 2023.   

Interested parties are strongly encouraged to attend a pre-submittal meeting via Zoom on September 
7, 2023, at 10:00 am.  See RFQ for additional information. CCDC reserves the right to accept or 
reject any or all proposals. Direct questions to CCDC at (208) 384-4264 or 
kwanner@ccdcboise.com. 

 
Publish two times: August 28 and September 4, 2023. 

 

 


